From: Timothy Olliver

Sent: Friday, 10 May 2019 2:45 PM

To: Elle Donnelley

Subject: RE: Yanco Solar (SSD 9515) - Notice of Exhibition (Agencies)
Hi Elle,

Thanks for the referral.

There are no concerns in relation to State Heritage for this proposal. DPE no longer needs to refer this proposal (or
future modifications) to the Heritage Council.

NB other divisions of OEH may respond in relation to Biodiversity or Aboriginal Cultural Heritage.

Kind regards,

Tim Olliver
* Office of Heritage Operations Officer 26 Honeysuckle Dr, Newcastle 2300
NSW Environment Regional Heritage Operations Locked Bag 5020, Parramatta 2150
s Herltage North Metro T 02 4927 3203
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